
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Very important message for VBS 2019 
 

 

 

This year we are inviting all members of our Village to take part in assisting 

us with VBS. We are asking for the Village, if possible to donate to our VBS 

wish list.  The items listed below will help with our Snack Café, and our Craft 

Corner.  There will be a box labeled VBS 2019 in Sunday School Class 

number 2.   

 

Items needed  

Empty toilet tissue rolls to create binoculars. 

White Styrofoam plates, and bowls to create safari hats. 

Markers, colors, colored pencils and feathers will be used to decorate African 

Masks.    

Mini pretzel sticks will be used to create huts in our snack café. 

Animal crackers for our snack café. 

Celery, peanut butter, graham crackers, cream cheese, small ice cream cones, 

green paper plates will be used in the snack café. 

  

Additionally, if you would like to assist in VBS 2019 please join us Tuesday 

May 14, 2019 for 5:00 pm to discuss our plans for this exciting experience. To 

make VBS 2019 the best ever we are asking for our Village to keep us lifted 

in Prayer.  

  

Thanks  

Sis. Arianna Sartin and the VBS staff.    
 
 


